
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council Meeting of 4 February 2004 

3. PETITIONS 
 
 Rosemary Roberts presented a petition regarding the siting of the proposed skate path in Shirley. 
 
 The prayer of the petition read: 
 “We the people of Shirley do not want the skateboard area to be sited on the proposed site no 5.  We 

feel that it is not necessary and that the other sites are better situated for this proposal.”  
(20 signatures). 

 
 The Chairperson, Yvonne Palmer, read the other petition regarding the siting of the proposed skate 

path in Shirley. 
 
 The prayer of the petition read: 
 “We the people of Shirley do not want the ramp to be in the park beside the flying fox as it is very close 

to houses with children living in, elderly people with disabilities and we don’t want to have Robbies in 
this area also.  Please find another part of the park away from the housing.”  (27 signatures.) 

 
 The Board received both petitions. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


